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NAB88QW:  
 
What regulatory changes would be necessary to enable banks to lend to individuals with SMSFs, who 
are in the retirement phase, to allow them to seek credit for the purchase of assets (such as homes) 
or to address short-term cash flow issues?  
 
Answer  
If a customer’s superannuation is in the pension mode it may be regarded as income to service lending 
in a credit assessment. This would depend on several factors including the type, length and amount 
of the lending contract, the nature of the superannuation payments and the customer’s individual 
circumstances.  
 
  


